
 

      
                                               

                         
           

Saturday, May 18, 2024 
(Please register by 5/15)  

 
9 AM-11:30 AM 

  
We will be helping unload trucks of food, sorting the food, breaking down boxes and 

distributing the food to those in need (we will be outside!) 
 
 

Due to volunteer restrictions, we can only bring 6 youth. 
You will need to be dropped off and picked up at St. Joseph’s in Elizabeth. 

If parents would like to volunteer, please indicate that and if there is space still open by the registration deadline,  
you will be contacted. Thank you. 😊 

 
Please e-mail Patti if you would like to volunteer: 

pgardner@sainthelen.org 
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